
Town of Arlington 

Massachusetts Avenue
Phase II Streetscape Vision Plan

Save the date for the second Public Meeting, 
 where consultants will present their recommendations 

to the Town for your feedback!

Thursday, June 16th, 2016 at 7:00 pm
Town Hall, 730 Massachusetts Ave, Arlington

mark your ca
lendar

The Town is embarking on a study that will outline a Plan for the next Phase of 
Massachusetts Avenue between Mill Street and Pond Lane.   The Town has been 
gathering public input on topics such as:

•	 What makes Arlington Center great?
•	 What streetscape improvements will make Arlington Center a better place to 

live, work, and visit?
•	 What features need to be improved within the sidewalks and public areas 

such as Broadway Plaza and the  streetscape in front of Town Hall?

The final meeting in this initial stage will be a presentation reflecting the input 
from the many parties who have participated.

The Town of Arlington is matching local funds with Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds, 
administered by the Department of Planning & Community Development, for these planning activities

 For more information about Mass. Ave. Phase II, contact Assistant Director of Planning Laura Wiener at 
(781) 316-3091 or lwiener@town.arlington.ma.us.
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